

TO AFFILIATED AND ASSOCIATED NATIONAL GRAPPLING FEDERATIONS

Corsier-sur-Vevey, July 21, 2023 /ab

2023 Senior, U20 & U17 World Grappling Championships

Dear President, dear Secretary General,

After the discussion by UWW Executive Committee, it has been decided not to relocate the 2023 Senior, U20 & U17 World Grappling Championships from Warsaw to another host. I thank you for your attention and patience regarding this important topic.

In addition to that I would like to inform that we aim to continue our efforts in promoting the development of refereeing in grappling, and I am pleased to announce that UWW will offer technical assistance for grappling referees that will officiate at the 2023 Senior, U20 & U17 World Grappling Championships.

In order to encourage your team to bring referees to the competition, UWW will cover the accommodation fees for those referees who hold an international category in Grappling. It's important to note that this offer is limited to referees who meet this requirement, and the federation is still responsible for covering their flight tickets, licenses, and ensuring their timely arrival for the Refereeing Seminar before the championships.

The registration in Athena has been reopened with a new registration deadline until July 27, 2023.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at sports@uww.org.

Thank you for your kind collaboration, and we look forward to seeing all of you at the event.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Daniel Rey
UWW Sports Director